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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary’s PTA - TEAM will be holding an Easter raffle. Following your 
generous donations, we have a number of raffle prizes including Easter crafts, eggs and 
Easter hampers. 

Tickets will go on sale from Monday 24th March at a cost of £1 per strip. Children can buy 
tickets buy bringing money into school and purchasing tickets from their class teacher.  

The raffle will be drawn on Friday 11th April.  

Thank you for your continued support, from all the TEAM and Mrs S White 
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